Template letter for Congress





Dear (Member of Congress,)

As a Lutheran and your constituent, I am deeply concerned that Congress is considering increasing funding for the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) to continue to detain and separate children and families. Instead, we should continue to invest in programs that address the root causes of migration, such as poverty, lack of opportunities and environmental issues.

I know that as a member of Congress, you have the power to determine funding for DHS and the Department of State. I urge you to reduce funding for detention and deportation and provide robust funding for programs that address the root causes of migration. In Central America, continue to ensure that any support from the U.S has strong human 
rights conditions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you.



Sincerely,
______________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack](Full name)

______________________________
(Address)

______________________________

